
May 1 Newsletter:

REMINDERS:

Town wide clean up May 6-11. Deliver articles to Utility 
Garage at 316 W. Second St. No building materials, no 
chemicals, no treated lumber, no tires, no appliances w/
Freon, no electronics including televisions, no paint.  
Call with questions.

There is NO Primary Election in Warren, Markle, and 
Roanoke on May 7th although there will be one in 
Huntington and Andrews as noted in the previous 
newsletter.  The next election will be the Municipal 
Election to he held on November 5, 2019.  More 
information will be in the Warren Weekly or in following 
newsletters.

Warren Alumni and School Association Annual 
Banquet

Notice the name change.  Calling all those who 
attended any grade at any time or graduated from 
Warren High School.  The 2019 Warren Alumni and 
School Association Annual Banquet is scheduled for May
11, 2019 at the Knight Bergman Center.  Special 
recognition to classes of 1949, 1959, and 1969.  
Although the 1969 class did not actually graduate from 
the Warren School, members attended most of their 
school years at the Warren School and have scheduled 
a reunion to be held on the same weekend.  Make 
reservations at whslightning5@gmail.com or by phone 
at 260-375-2650. Cost is $12.00 per person.

NOTICE of PROJECT:  THIRD STREET
Town Employees will be replacing a water main on the 
North side of THIRD STREET from Grover Street 



to Tower Park Entrance.  Planning is being 
completed with the project scheduled to be underway 
within the next few weeks, weather permitting.  At 
times it will be necessary to close the street due to 
dump trucks and other equipment in operation.  


